
The John Cardinal Cody Chair of Theology is happy to co-sponsor the 356th meeting 

of the Chicago Society of Biblical Research. The theme of this year’s meeting is 

“Women in the Bible.”

For more information, please contact Dr. Edmondo Lupieri at 

elupier@luc.edu /773.508.2363

Lowell Handy, ATLA,

“Since Huldah was a Woman”

Lisa Marie Belz, Loyola University Chicago

“Women Members  of the Associations behind the 

Qumran Scrolls”

Nancy D. Pardee, Saint Xavier University

“The Mother of Jesus in the Johannine Community”

Women in the Bible

Saturday, January 29, 2011

CSBR Winter Meeting

Crown Center Auditorium

2:45 p.m.

For a map of the campus, please go to this link - http://www.luc.edu/about/pdfs/lsc.pdf

mailto:elupier@luc.edu

